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Claté,Angela

From: Peacock,Cheryl [cpeacock@pcsonet.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2008 3:22 PM

To: 'Suereth, Don’

Subject: RE: Instruments #890 and 1259
Attachments: image001.jpg

#888 was also sent to EES for a warranty check-up and you delivered it for me on 02-27-08.
When Jay had a chance to look at it, he discovered that it had been flooded.

From: Suereth, Don [mailto:DonSuereth@fdle.state.fl.us]
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2008 7:09 PM

To: Peacock,Cheryl

Subject: RE: Instruments #890 and 1259

Thanks Cheryl, What about 80@-000888?

Don Suereth, Inspector

Florida Department of Law Enforcement
Alcohol Testing Program

Tampa Bay Regional Operations Center
4211 N. Lois Av.

Tampa, F1l. 33614

www.fdle.state.fl.us/atp

Cell Phone: 813-918-7554
Fax : 813-878-7302

[cid:image00l.ipg@91C89A55.6E5326E0]

NOTICE: Florida has very broad public records laws. Information contained in emails sent to
my official email address may be subject to disclosure.

From: Peacock,Cheryl [mailto:cpeacock@pcsonet.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 08, 2008 4:24 PM

To: Suereth, Don

Subject: Instruments #8900 and 1259

Don:

After you performed your department inspections on these two instruments, you recommended
that they go to EES for warranty check-ups before the warranties expired. You delivereqwthe
instruments to EES for me. o
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